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Editorial 
 
 
 
This issue marks an important milestone for Modeling, Identification and Control.  The 
plans for web publication of MIC were announced in the Editorial of No. 1/2006, and this 
issue is the first to be published on the web. 
 
Although the change to web publication has been brought about by reduced funding from 
the Norwegian Research Council, web publication anyway seems to be a right and timely 
choice.  It is our belief that we can deliver a product which is as easily available, more 
easily searchable, and of the same quality as before. 
 
We therefore hope that MIC will continue to be the primary source of information about 
research in Modeling, Identification and Control in Norway, both for the national and the 
international audience. 
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